
 

 

May 21, 2025 

Town of Essex 
Sent via email: jmalandruccolo@essex.ca  

Municipality of North Perth 
Sent via email: scarter@northperth.ca  
 
 
Re: Opposition to Strong Mayor Powers 

Please note that at their regular meeting on May 13, 2025, the Council of the Municipality of 
Huron East discussed the above noted request and the following motion was passed:  

That the Council of the Municipality of Huron East supports the resolutions from 
the Town of Essex and the Municipality of North Perth regarding opposition to 
strong mayor powers.  

At the same meeting, the Municipality of Huron East passed a resolution in opposition of 
strong mayor powers which has been sent to the Premier, Minister of Municipal Affairs and 
Housing, our local MP and MPP, AMO, AMCTO and local Huron County municipalities 
affected by strong mayor powers.  

If you require anything further, please contact the undersigned.  

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Jessica Rudy 
Clerk 
clerk@huroneast.com  
JR:ab  
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